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DEAR PARTNER,: 

I thank God for each of you and deeply value your partnership in our school ministry in 

Mali this year.  Your faithful prayers and generous financial support have made it possible to 

achieve remarkable things, and I am both humbled and grateful for your commitment.  May 

God's blessings and favor rest upon you and your family always.                                     

GOD IS FAITHFUL AND PRAISING 

GOD FOR: 

1. For the 64 Grade 9 students who were 

successful in passing the National exam in 

July 2024. 

 

2. In September 2024, two new classrooms   

    were completed and fully furnished.  

 

 

 

 

 

3. 1250 students from Kindergarten to Grade 9 

are enrolled for the 2024-2025 school year. 

The Spirit of the Lord is on me, because he has    

 anointed me to proclaim  good news to the poor.  

 Luke 4:18 



PRAY WITH US:   

 For the successful purchase of a vacant plot of land for $25,000, where we plan to build 

four new classrooms to accommodate our growing student body. 

 For the construction and furnishing of these 4 new classrooms, which will require an    

additional $48,750 to complete. 

 For the health, safety, and protection of our school principal, teachers, staff and students 

as they continue their important work. 

 For peace, stability, and security in Mali, a country facing significant challenges from       

terrorists groups, government instability, and political crises. 

I am so grateful to God for you and for your faithful investment in our school ministry in 

Mali through prayer and support.  Your generosity is transforming the lives of our students 

and their families, powerfully reflecting the love of God. 

Your partnership in this ministry is an incredible blessing and a true gift from God. 

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas filled with love, joy, and peace, and 

God's richest blessings in the New Year 2025. 
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PRAISING GOD for our new class rooms 

PRAISING GOD for the currently undeveloped land for future classrooms 

Almighty God, we thank you for the gift of your holy word.  May it be a lantern 

to our feet, a light to our paths, and strength to our lives.  Take us and use us to 

love and serve all people in the power of the Holy Spirit and in the name of 

your Son Jesus Christ our Lord.    Amen.  


